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Ref: ATHAR/OD/2014/27/ZA/SA
Date:25" Dec 2014

To: Mr. Andrea Rascheér

[ would like to express our deep appreciation and warm thanks for attending our official opening
of the Regional ICCROM ATHAR Centre, which was held on 14" Dec 2014.

We look forward to continuing our cooperation with your institution in the near future, for the
benefit of cultural heritage in the Arab Region.

Taking this opportunity to wish you a very happy new year 2015.

Your sincerely,

el )

Dr. Zaki Aslan

Director
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ATHAR Regional Conservation Centre
Architectural-Archaeological Tangible Heritage in the Arab Region
PO Box 48777, Sharjah, UAE

ATHAR athar-centre@iccrom.org| www.iccrom.org/athar-centre




